STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
July 30, 1979

BRUCE KING - POST OFFICE BOX 1680
GOVERNOR . . o HOBSS, NEW MEXICO 88240

LARRY KEHOE 1505) 393-6161
SECRETARY

Phillips Petrolaum Company
4001 Penbrook
Odessa, Texas 79762

- Attention Mr. J. W. Maharg
Re: Division Order No. 5897
Gentlemen:
Inasmuch as the Cement Bond Log for your Santa Fe Well No. 87 located in Unit L of
Section 31, T-17-S, R-35-E, shows good bonding to 4700 feet behind the 7" casing,
an exception tceExhibit "C" of Division Order No. 5897 is hereby granted, as re-

quested in your letter of July 23, 1979.

Further, the work done on the Vacuum Abo Unit Btry. No. 1 Tract 14 Well No. 4 located
in Unit L of Section 5, 7-18-S, R-35-E, (formerly Shell 0il Company State V-FA No. 4),
complies with the subject order.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1

‘mc

cc-Mr. Joe D. Ramey, Director
011 Conservation Division
Santa Fe, New Mexico



